
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.956 
Released – 14 October 2021 
 
Thank you for your email received 16 September 2021 requesting information regarding catering 
and lift services. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
1.      Lift service and maintenance – Service contract for lift service and maintenance. 
  
2.      Food – Service contract that is focused around catering services. 
  
Contract profile questionnaire for each type of contract: 

 1.      Supplier/Provider of the services 

2.      Total Annual Spend – The spend should only relate to each of the service 
contracts listed above. 
3.      A description of the services provided under this contract please includes 
information if other services are included under the same contract. 
4.      The number of sites the contract covers 
5.      The start date of the contract 
6.      The end date of the contract 
7.      The duration of the contract, please include information on any extensions 
period. 
8.      Who within the organisation is responsible for each of these contracts? name, 
Job Title, contact number and email address. 
 

Lift service and maintenance 
 
The Trust is only responsible for 5 lifts within the domain of the trust and their staff.  The reactive 
and maintenance of these units are undertaken by our Mechanical and Electrical Maintenance 
Contract iCom.  These works are sub contracted by iCom to a third party who they select. 
 
All other lift installations are managed by NHSPS and their nominated sub-contractors; therefore 
we are not able to provide information for this part of your request. 
 
Food 
 
The Trust does not have any contracted catering services; therefore we do not hold any 
information pertinent to this part of your request. 


